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Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
Throughout the remainder of the term there are a number of Transition activities taking 
place with the Erina Learning Community. In order to keep costs to a minimum, students 
need to arrange their own transport to each and from each event at Erina High School. 
 
Listed below are the days for Years 5 and 6 at Erina High School: 
 
The Little Day Out Year 6- Wednesday 28th October 
 
Students are to assemble in the bus cola by 9.30am and can be picked up by 2.45pm from 
the cola. Students are to have their names marked off by Mrs Howe or Miss Babbage. 
Lunch will be provided on the day however students are to bring recess, water and be 
wearing their school uniform with a hat. 
 
The Little Day Out Year 5- Wednesday 4th November 
  
Students are to assemble in the bus cola by 9.30am and can be picked up by 2.45pm from 
the cola. Students are to have their names marked off by Mr Randall or Mrs Huisman. 
Lunch will be provided on the day however students are to bring recess, water and be 
wearing their school uniform with a hat. 
 
 
Year 5 Fun Day-  Wednesday 11th November 
 
Students are to assemble in the bus cola by 9.15am and can be picked up by 3.05pm from 
the cola. Students are to have their names marked off by Mr Randall or Mrs Huisman. 
Lunch will be provided on the day however students are to bring recess, water and be 
wearing their school uniform with a hat. 
 
As a suggestion, students in both year 5 and 6 could travel on the High School bus in the 
morning and afternoon in preparation for their transition to High School. 
 
Shane Randall 
Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
 
 


